
 
 

31.3.25  
Free breakfast club 

Dear parents/carers,  

You may have heard via the media that the government has launched a Universal Free  
Breakfast Club Early Adopters programme. This means that pupils can attend school  
from 8:15 - 8:45am, completely free of charge and receive a healthy breakfast.  

I am delighted that St Bernard’s will be participating in this scheme during the pilot period. 
We hope that this will support our children and families in the morning and boost our 
attendance and punctuality figures.  

Currently, our existing breakfast club runs from 7:45 - 8:45am in the school hall, led by 
school staff. This will continue and parents using this will benefit from a discounted price of 
£3 per session. Parents must continue to book places via Arbor, ensuring they sign up for 
the free session (8.15-8.45am) as well. Please rebook for any sessions you have already 
requested for after Easter. 

The universal 8:15 - 8:45am free breakfast club offer will be open to all children at St 
Bernard’s  from Years Reception to Year Six from Tuesday 22nd April. In order to ensure a 
place for your child, you will need to register by this Friday (4th April) on Arbor. For 
subsequent weeks all bookings will be needed the Friday before. 

Thank you for your support,   

Yours Faithfully,  
   
Julie Le Feuvre 
Head of School 

 


